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Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that we have already arrived at the week for KS2

assessments, particularly for this group of children who were in the first

Reception class when Mrs Knee and I started at Yaxham! We couldn’t be more

proud of all that the children have achieved already and we know that they will

continue to give their very best this week. School will be open from 8.30am for

our Year 6 children so that they can

prepare themselves for the day,

toast and a drink will be available for

them.

Football

Football is always popular on school

playgrounds and can raise issues as

the children become more passionate

about the game. If not carefully

managed this can lead to upset and

injury. In line with rules and our

behaviour policy, Mrs Gilbert has

worked with children to develop an

agreement to ensure children can

play safely alongside others at break

and lunchtime. Children who want to

take part in games will need to sign

up and follow the code of conduct.

Consequences will be put in place for
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those who do not manage to follow the rules. We will do all we can to support

the children to ensure that they can move forward and play, putting these rules

into practice. The children have really impressed us in the way that they have

responded to the agreement.

Curriculum Week

This year our curriculum week will take place the week after half term, 3rd-7th

June. We have a range of special activities planned which we are really looking

forward to. Whilst there will be outdoor activity and physical education, we

won’t be having a sports day in the traditional sense this year. Parents are

invited in on Friday 7th at 2.30pm to see what the children have been up to, we

hope that lots of you will be able to join us.

Parking

This term we have continued to receive concerns from neighbours about the

parking situation at the beginning and the end of the school day. Visibility is a

huge risk to everyone, parking near the junction on the left hand side of Well

Hill makes this very difficult for other road users. Please also ensure that you

turn your engine off when waiting to help maintain the air quality for our

children as well as local residents. We appreciate your support in this matter.

Special Awards this week

Hedgehog Class Eliza for working

her socks off this week and being really

independent

Badger Class Harrison V for being

an excellent team member in Lego

Therapy

Fox Class Oscar for really pushing

himself in his writing

Writer of the week Isla-May for

structuring her writing brilliantly



Book of the week Annabel C and James for their great choices this week,

Zosia and Louie have been chosen for next week.

Other messages

Swimming

We have changed the date for our curriculum week and therefore Fox Class will

swim on Friday 24th May, in error I had also said Year 6 would not swim until

after half term. They will in fact start on Friday 17th May. Please make sure

that all swimming forms are returned to the office as soon as possible.

Church

We will be visiting St Peter’s Church, Yaxham, for collective worship on

Wednesday 22nd May. Children will need to be dressed appropriately for the

walk and have as little to carry as possible. Children will need to be collected

from the church at the end of the school day.

Please confirm with the office if you still require after school care on this day,

these children will walk back to school so we will need to know in advance

arrange staffing.

Quingo

Last call for tickets for the Friends family friendly Quingo night.

Scan the QR code or visit

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofyaxhamschool to

book your table.

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofyaxhamschool


With best wishes for the week ahead

Jennie Müller

Headteacher

Dates for your Diary:

2024

W/c 13th May - KS2 SATs week
Friday 17th May Fox Class Swimming

FOYS Quingo - Yaxham Village Hall 6.45pm
Wednesday 22nd May 2024 - Church visit - children collected from St Peter’s Church 3.20pm
Friday 24th May 2024 - Fox Class Swimming

End of half term

Monday 3rd June 2024 - Return to school
Friday 7th June - No swimming this week

Parents invited to see Curriculum Week learning 2.30pm
Friday 14th June - Fox class swimming
Friday 21st June - Fox class swimming
Friday 28th June - Fox class swimming
Friday 5th July - Fox class swimming
Friday 12th July - Fox class swimming
Friday 19th July 2024 - End of term





Discover Your Ability

2024

Who can get involved?
To summarise, EVERYONE.

The challenge is inclusive to all ages and abilities. We use adapted bikes and specialised equipment to
ensure each and every person whatever their ability can get involved. We also love to have spectators to

cheer on the partakers as well as helping to raise the profile of Able2B and these amazing children.

What is DYA?
It is a challenge that pairs up mainstream and SEN pupils in aim of reducing the stigma around disability. The

pair complete three training sessions at the Able2B gym to get to know each other and a challenge that
involves biking, using adapted bikes if necessary as well as some frame runners. We have access to a whole
array of bikes to ensure all children can get involved. In addition to the biking lap, the participants complete a

walking, running or pushing (wheelchair users) challenge.

The first training event for 2024 starts on May 2nd (see link below for more details)

The event is to celebrate educate about inclusivity.

The children participating also are encouraged to find sponsors that will donate money to participant and
Able2B for their efforts in the challenge.

A recent addition to DYA is an adult sponsored walk, a way to include all adults that are interested in taking
on a new challenge. The adults of all ages and abilities set off around the course together with family, friends,

and other volunteers to support them. A great support network and an amazing achievement.

Details?
10am-2pm

Norwich Lower School, Bishop Gate, NR1 4AA

Ice Cream Van

Coffee and Cake

Raffle

& more

BOOK YOUR PLACE TODAY FOR DYA2024

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/discover-your-ability-2024-tickets-838452282347?utm-campaign=social&utm-c
ontent=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=ebdsshcopyurl

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/discover-your-ability-2024-tickets-838452282347?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=ebdsshcopyurl
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/discover-your-ability-2024-tickets-838452282347?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=ebdsshcopyurl











